On Tuesday, the US Supreme Court upheld a lower court ruling that families of firefighters killed at the World Trade Center cannot sue the city and Motorola over allegedly faulty radios used on 9/11. The Justices agreed with the lower court’s determination that the FDNY family members waived their right to sue when they accepted money from the 9/11 Victims Compensation Fund. The decision was met with dismay and anger by family members who argue that the faulty equipment resulted in lost lives on 9/11. "The justice system has turned a blind eye," said Rosaleen Tallon, whose brother, Sean Tallon, 26, died when Tower 1 collapsed. "It's very disappointing and frustrating," she added in a New York Daily News Article.   
http://www.voicesofsept11.org/artman/publish/news/article_002409.php
The families accused New York and Motorola of entering into a fraudulent, no-bid contract that supplied firefighters with ineffective radios that city and company officials knew for years did not work in high-rise buildings, according to Associated Press coverage. The 9/11 Commission documented the FDNY communication problems, which first surfaced during the first WTC attack in 1993, in their 2004 Report. The Report’s section on “Preparedness Before September 11” claims “Rescue efforts by the Fire Department of New York (FDNY) were hampered by the inability of its radios to function in buildings as large as the Twin Towers.” (Click here to read this section of the report) Despite the defects, these radios remained in use through 9/11, with tragic consequences.   http://www.9-11commission.gov/report/911Report_Ch9.htm
